
NEW SIGN IN
REQUIREMENTS FROM

JANUARY 1ST

To our valued Members & Guests,

The NSW Government has mandated new entry requirements for all hospitality venues.

From January 1st your club along with every pub/club in the state MUST USE the Service NSW
QR check in to allow for Covid contact tracing.

We strongly recommend that if you have not already done so, you should download the
Service NSW app. This will mean your details are saved and you will not have to manually enter
them each time you want to scan in to a business. 

To Download the App go to:
www.service.nsw.gov.au/campaign/service-nsw-mobile-app

If you are a Member or guest you will need to do the following upon entering:
1.Hold your smart phone camera up to the QR code which can be found on posters at
entrance points. Simply hover the camera over the code as if you were going to take a
photo of it.
2.Click the link that pops up on your screen and follow the prompts until you are checked in
with the Service NSW app.
3.Proceed to the Club entry to have your temperature taken and show your phone
confirmation to staff member. Members will still need to show their Member card.
4.Don't forget to check-out when you leave, which you can do from within the app.

If you don’t have a smartphone, don’t worry, our friendly staff will assist you to check-in.

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding as we comply with these latest government
mandated measures for all our safety.

WISHING YOU ALL A VERY SAFE AND HAPPY NEW YEAR


